
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date:  September 14, 2020 
  
To:  Pastors, principals, school secretaries, parish secretaries and parish 

administrators 
   
From:  Fr. Tri John-Bosco Nguyen, Director, Office of Vocations  
 
Re: Seminarian posters 

           
 
The Office of Vocations has seminarian posters for 2020-2021. If you would 
like to request a large version of the poster for your location, please let our 
office know. The large posters are 36”x48”, mounted on sturdy foam board, and 
can be displayed with an easel. 
 
Please contact Pilar Castañeda at (404) 920-7464 or pcastaneda@archatl.com if 
you would like the mounted poster. In the past, we charged $100.00 per 
poster.  During these difficult times, we would like to offer these large posters 
free of charge until we run out, but if you are able to support us with a 
donation, we would graciously accept it. 
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